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IHE-Europe Announces Eighth Oxford Connectathon

Registration for next year’s eighth instalment of the IHE-Europe Oxford Connectathon, to be held at St Catherine’s College in the centre of
Oxford, UK, will open on September 15, 2007 and close December 7, 2007.

Participants will benefit from the success of previous events, to ensure that interoperability remains a hot topic and to ensure the future success
of their systems with regards to interoperability.

The Connectathon itself will take place Monday, April 7 to Friday, April 11, 2008, while the traditional participants’ workshop will be held on both
February 6 and 7, 2008.

Further Update: IHE-UK has some big plans for 2008!

« Important XDS event for purchasers and users at Connectathon venue
« Several XDS demonstrations during 2008 at prestigious meetings

» UK VIP groups to visit Connectathon

www.ihe-europe.orqg
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